Weekly Snapshot @ SPCS

Hello friends,

It is I, your stop sign-holding, song-singing, car line-announcing Student Life Coordinator! I'm back this week with a snapshot of life at SPCS for the upcoming week. Let's start with a look back at this past week.

Looking Back:

- -Our upper grade students had a great time at Cotillion. They were the model of grace and decorum!
- -Fall Pictures went smashingly! We cannot wait for you to see the finished result. I will let you know when they are finished, and available for viewing.
- -A HUGE congratulations to our Cross Country team for their victory at PCA!

Looking Forward:

- -Cross Country Meet @ Annunciation, starting at 4pm.
- -8th Grade Parent Meeting will be held next Thursday, September 24th, at 5pm. You can choose to either join live, or via Zoom. The Zoom link will be made available to you by Thursday morning.
- -NO SCHOOL next Friday. September 25th.Our teachers will be in class all day honing their teaching skills.

<u>Virtue Focus</u> - Next week we will continue working on this month's virtue, Generosity. Our 'out of uniform pass' drive to raise money for those affected by Hurricane Laura raised \$1,555. Thank you to everyone who made this project a success! We will also be focusing on Magnanimity, which is seeking with confidence to do great things in God!

QUICK PICKS:

Bender is now open for ordering uniforms, and spirit wear! Click below to access our Distance Learning Links. If you find yourself at home during the week, they will be your key to succeeding at a distance. Saint Paul Zoom Links

May the week ahead bring a song to your heart, a smile to your face, peace to your soul, and joy immeasurable!

